
 

 
News Release   Contact: Robin Garcia 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE          Executive Assistant 
May 19, 2022 (360) 378-5334 

   rgarcia@sjifire.org 
 
 

San Juan Island Fire and Rescue is Hosting an Open House at our Headquarters’ Station on Mullis Street 
 

                            

When:  Saturday, May 28, from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Where:  1011 Mullis Street 
 

We hope you will join us for BBQ Hot Dogs, Chips, and Drinks sponsored by the San Juan Island Firefighters Association. 
 
There will be Exhibitions and Demonstrations. 

 
Come out and meet the Firefighters who keep our island safe and say hello to our new Academy Graduates! You can even 
meet and greet our Crisis Response Canines! 

 
We look forward to you joining us for some food and fun! 
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